
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir-18                                           Date : 7/7/2024 

 
Improvement Test Policy for Students of Std. 4 & 5 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste!! 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about an important policy regarding 

the improvement of academic performance for students in Standard 4 and 5. 

In our continuous effort to support and enhance the academic success of our students, we have 

implemented an Improvement Test Policy. This policy is designed to provide an additional opportunity 

for students who have failed or scored low in any subject/s to improve their scores and strengthen their 

understanding of the subject material. 

Improvement Test Policy: 

 
1. Students who score less than 50% in any subject in both the Cycle Tests (CTs) will have to take 

the Improvement Test. 

 
2. The Improvement Test is intended to give students a second chance to better their scores and 

grasp the concepts they may have struggled with. 

 
3. Improvement Tests will be scheduled shortly after the CTs. Specific dates have already been 

designated in our yearly planner. 

4. Students appearing for improvement tests may seek guidance and resources to prepare for the 

same. Parents are encouraged to support their children’s study efforts at home. 

We believe this policy will motivate students to put in their best efforts and help them achieve their 

academic goals. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

concerned Incharge. 

 

Warm regards,  

 
Principal  
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